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To: enquiries@bankofengland.co.uk

Good riddance to RBS directors. I am so angry at those idiots who have ruined the lives
of so many that I’ll serve on the board for nothing.

____________________

John Dexter
Arden House
18 Langdown Lawn
Hythe
New Forest  SO45 5GR
T  023 8084 2037
F  0870 759 8298
M 078 1263 5953
E john@arden-house.net


